
LOWER HARDRES AND NACKINGTON PARISH COUNCIL
Due to the lack of agenda items, the next meeting of the Parish Council due to take place on the 8th August 2017 has been cancelled.  As a result the following meeting will be brought forward to the first week in September.  Date to be advised.
Susan Shaw, Parish Clerk
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